
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Adams County Plan Commission

Notice is hereby given that the Adams County Plan Commission will hold a 
public hearing on March 21, 2019 at 7:00 P.M. in the Council/Commissioner’s 
Room 100A, 4th Street entrance on the 1st floor of the Service Complex, at 
313 W. Jefferson St., Decatur.

At said time and place the Commission will hear the following: (1) An application 
for approval to expand County Confined Feeding Operation #2 filed by Berne 
Hi-Way Hatchery at 127 E 800 S, Geneva. They are proposing to build a 
pullet barn and a layer barn. The land is located in the southwest quarter of 
Section 10 of Wabash Township containing 34.79 acres more or less. (2) An 
application for approval for a County Confined Feeding Operation #401 filed 
by Noah L Schwartz at 2005 E 1100 S, Geneva. Mr. Schwartz is proposing 
to house 180 head of calves in a 38’ x 148’ barn. The land is located in the 
southwest quarter of Section 25 of Wabash Township containing 20.827 acres 
more or less. (3) An application for approval for a Commercial Dog Breeding 
Facility #1 filed by Enos EJ Schwartz at 4362 E 900 S, Berne. Mr. Schwartz 
is proposing to breed 40 female dogs. The land is located in the northwest 
quarter of Section 20 of Jefferson Township containing 6.0 acres more or less. 
(4) An application for approval for a Commercial Dog Breeding Facility #2 filed 
by Danny T Schwartz at 5645 S Salem Rd, Berne. Mr. Schwartz is proposing 
to breed 17 female dogs. The land is located in the southwest quarter of 
Section 32 of Blue Creek Township containing 26.326 acres more or less. (5) 
An application for approval for a Commercial Dog Breeding Facility #3 filed 
by Sam Kaehr at 1415 S 500 W-1, Bluffton. Mr. Kaehr is proposing to breed 
65 female dogs. The land is located in the southwest quarter of Section 11 of 
French Township containing 10.027 acres more or less. (6) An application for 
approval for a Commercial Dog Breeding Facility #4 filed by David Stutzman 
at 3913 S US Hwy 27, Berne. Mr. Stutzman is proposing to breed 23 female 
dogs. The land is located in the southwest quarter of Section 21 of Monroe 
Township containing 4.93 acres more or less. Written suggestions or objections 
to said applications or Ordinance changes may be filed with the Adams County 
Plan Commission.  Interested persons desiring to present their views on said 
application, either in writing or verbally, will be given the opportunity to be 
heard at the above time and place. 

			   Mark Wynn
			   Planning and Zoning Director
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